
	
	

Our next Sunday Roast (beef) is due to be held on May 16th.   
Call 04 380 7273 or email cafepolo.miramar@gmail.com to book. 

 

Throughout 2021 we’ll be hosting several different dinner events.  
To keep up-to-date on what’s coming up, please request to join the 

mailing list by emailing cafepolo.miramar@gmail.com. 
Members of the mailing list will be given 48 hours to book these events 
before they go live on social media – they fill up fast so you’ve got to 

get in quick.  

 
MOTHER’S DAY (MAY 9TH) 

 
This year we’ll be holding a Champagne Brunch from 9am – 3pm. We’ll be 
serving up our most popular brunch items along with a couple of brunch 
specials. Champagne will also be available by the glass. There are a 

couple of tables left for this. For anyone who would prefer to stay home 
for the day, we’re offering a “Brunch at Home” bag which contains 4 x 
sourdough crumpets with strawberry compote, 4 x aged cheddar & ham 

scones with honey mustard butter and a bag of Polo marshmallows. The 
bags are $50 each and a pre-order is required. 

 

 
MAY DINNER EVENT – A DINNER PARTY 

 
Our May dinner event will draw inspiration from the Women’s Weekly 

cookbooks of the 80’s and 90’s. This will be a shared style three course 
meal priced at $75pp and includes a drink on arrival.  

There are still tables available at 5:30pm (these are rebooked again at 
7:30pm). For this event, we are happy to cater to vegetarians as long as 
we are told at the time of booking. Send us an email to book your spot! 


